
                      
 

                       Santa Susana Field Laboratory  
                       Area I Burn Pit lnterim Measures 

  Simi Hills, California 
 

REVISED AGENDA FOR 
DTSC MEETING  

AUGUST 31, 2006 AT 6:30 P.M. 
Original Interim Measures Work Plan on Hold 

 
Based on new information from Boeing on the Area I Burn Pit operations, the Department of Toxic 
Substances Control (DTSC) has stopped review of the Draft Revised Interim Measures Work Plan for 
the Area I Burn Pit (and its proposed CEQA Notice of Exemption) which was to be the subject of the 
meeting and hearing on August 31, 2006. Instead a public meeting will be conducted consisting of: 
 

• A presentation by DTSC of basic background information on the Area 1 Burn Pit 
• An update on the new information and how it caused DTSC to revise its interim measures 

approach 
• Discussion of DTSC’s requirement for Boeing to winterize (Winterization Plan formally called 

the Erosion and Sediment Control Plan) the site to minimize contaminated rainwater runoff 
from the Area 1 Burn Pit 

• Questions and comments from the public 
 

Public Meeting 
Thursday, August 31, 2006. 

6:30 PM to 9 PM.  
Community Room, Simi Valley City Hall  

2929 Tapo Canyon Road 
Simi Valley, CA 93063  

 
 
The Winterization Plan is available on the DTSC website at www.dtsc.ca.gov. Please go to the bottom 
of the home page for the Santa Susana Field Lab link. 
 
DTSC has cancelled the public hearing on the Interim Measures Work Plan scheduled for Thursday, 
August 31, 2006.  We have also cancelled the public comment period for this proposed document. 
DTSC regrets any inconvenience this change may cause to the public.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Nathan Schumacher of DTSC toll free at (866) 495-5651 or 
NSchumac@dtsc.ca.gov.  Media inquiries should be directed to Jeanne Garcia, Public Information 
Officer at (818) 551-2176 or  JGarcia1@dtsc.ca.gov. 


